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Tuesday 21st June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 13th July we will be holding our EYFS Sports Day.   
 
We are thrilled that this year we are able to invite you to join us! 
 
Reception will be starting at 9.15am. Pugwash will be joining us at 11am. 
 
Your child will need to wear suitable sports clothing preferably their PE kit with the addition of a top 
or hat in their team colour.  
 

Your child is in the   red  blue    green   team. 
 

Children must have a named water bottle and a sunhat. Sunscreen should be applied before school. 
We will be sending home PE kits the Friday before and ask that children come to school dressed 
for Sports Day in the morning. All long hair must be tied back and jewellery removed (earrings can 
be taped in school). 
 
During the morning the children will complete a series of activities moving in a carousel. You are 
invited to move around the carousel but ask that you keep a respectful distance from the activities 
to ensure everyone’s safety.  We also ask that you respect the wishes of all parents and the safety 
of all children and do not post photos of anybody else’s children, even in the background, online. 
 
If your child does not normally attend Nursery on a Wednesday morning you are welcome to bring 
them to join us on the school field to take part in the Pugwash races, but they would be directly 
under your supervision.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Isted 
EYFS Lead 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  


